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Richardson County Board Meets

(KLZA)--The Richardson County Commissioners accepted the Nebraska State
Bid contract from Bruna Implement for the purchase of a 2019 Poralis Ranger in
the amount of $21,800 when they met last week. The commissioners will trade in a
2019 Poralis Ranger with the trade in allowance of $11,850 bringing the total
delivery price for the 2020 Ranger to $9,950.

Sheriff Rick Hardesty reported to the commissioners that the K-9 is on hold until
the end of April or beginning of May due to Covid delays at airports and having
to quarantine the dog. They also reported that the department is researching a
possible grant to purchase the taser units that are needed to fully equip all the
deputies.

The board also regretfully accepted the resignation letter from Tammie Beckner,
Courthouse Maintenance effective March 8th, 2021 due to health reasons and to
formally recognize her for her years of such dedicated service, soon to be
approaching 30 years, to Richardson County and the diligent care of the
Courthouse.
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